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Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome to the final newsletter before we break for the
summer holidays. This has been an action packed half term
where our children have taken part in many sporting events,
representing our school with pride. There have been two cricket
events at Edgbaston, a rounders tournament, area athletics,
cross country, and of course our own sports day. It was so
exhausting, but at least we had super weather to enjoys these events. Well done to everyone involved!

Finally, I would just like to say something about our super Carnival Day. It was a huge success and
we are definitely planning to repeat this wonderful event. The square had a fantastic atmosphere as
our children entertained folk from the town, and the positive feedback we have received was so
heartwarming and made us very proud. The subsequent Summer Fair raised over £1000 for the school
and I would like to thank the staff, children and parents/carers for all of their time and effort they
provided before and on the day.

Mrs. Dandy

Year 6 Leavers

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our year
6 who are leaving us, the very best of luck as they head off to
their respective high schools. We know this is
a big step and can be daunting, however we
also know it is a very exciting time for them.
We will miss all of them, and hope they pop
back to see us from time to time. Remember
you will always be part of the ‘Outwoods
family’!

School Disco

There will be an end of term school disco in the upper school hall on Tuesday 17th July.
For this event we have a visiting DJ for music and party games who comes highly recommended

 The times are:
4.30 p.m. - 6 p.m. for Reception through to year 2*

 6.30 p.m. - 8 p.m. for year 3 through to year 5

£2.50 per child which includes some tuck
Additional tuck/ice cream can be purchased on the night

*Children in year 2 can choose which disco they attend. Nursery children are welcome at the earlier
disco but their parents or carers may wish to stay.

Please note that this disco is not for year 6 as they will be having their own special event by way of a prom on
a Thursday 19th July.

End of year Reports

All of our children’s end of year
reports have now been sent out
and we hope you were pleased
with what they contained. We
look forward to hearing your
thoughts by way
of the
comments slip
provided.



Advance Notice of our popular Dog Show and Table Top Sale Event

We would like to welcome everyone to Fun Dog Show and table top event. If you have things
to sell, why not pop along and hire a table? Alternatively, if you are proud of your pooch you

can enter him or her into one or more of the many fun categories.

Saturday 29th September 2018 from 12 noon onwards

Music ~ Food ~ Games ~ Stalls ~ Dog Show

Lot’s of Dog show categories at £1 each dog per category
Table/Stalls £5

If you wish to have a stall or a table phone 01827 712732 or ask at school

All dogs entering the school must be kept on a lead!

Litter

Can everyone who is
near to, or actually on
the school grounds
please stop dropping
litter? This is very
unsightly and most

unwelcome. Please encourage your
children to use the bins which are
provided. We are proud of our
school and want it to always look
nice. Good habits last a lifetime!

End of Term Dates/Arrangements

Weds 18th July 2 pm - Music concert
Thurs 19th July 9.10 am - Leavers Assembly
Thurs 19th July 6 pm - Year 6 Party (Prom)
Fri 20th July 9.10 am End of Year Assembly/Awards
Fri 20th July 1 pm school closes for summer break

Tues 4th Sept 2018 school reopens
for the start of the new academic
year.

Summer Reading Challenge

This year's Summer Reading Challenge - Mischief Makers
which will be running in all Warwickshire Libraries from
Saturday 14th July to Friday 7th September 2018. Each
year there’s a new theme to keep the Summer Reading
Challenge fresh and exciting. For 2018 the theme is
Mischief Makers, celebrating the 80th anniversary of the

much-loved comic Beano. Mischief Makers will celebrate adventure, friendship, reading and
fun and is a must for all children who want to live in the
moment and be themselves.
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Atherstone Cricket Club
Interested in Cricket? Get yourself down to Atherstone Cricket Club on Friday evenings
from 6pm and learn more about this great game!
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